
A big shout out to Isaac C who
played in the Sydney Scorpions,
a Sydney North rep touch
football team playing against 6
other regions in NSW. They
made it into the grand final, but
unfortunately they lost 2-1.
Isaac received the Coach's
Award for the 
tournament 
which is a 
wonderful 
achievement!

Thank you to our amazing Year 2
Mums and Dads who put on a
magnificent breakfast for all our
incredible Mothers on Thursday
morning. 

A special mention to Nic and
Sharnali for coordinating the event.
It was lovely to have so many
mums at our special Mother’s Day
Mass. Thank you to Year 3 for
hosting the Mass.

A huge congratulations to the
Talaese family and big sister Isla on
the birth of their beautiful Luca! He
has just turned 1 month old.
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Amazing Isaac!

Brenda Paul,
Acting Principal



Well done to our Term 2 Class Captains:

Louis J (K), Charlie G (Y1), Charlie P (Y2),

Remi L (Y3), Mason W (Y4), Nic D (Y5),

Jacinda R and Joshua L (Y6), Levi R (Robin)

and Jack K (Finch). 

You can see a gallery of them all here. 

@joeysnarrabeen

Class Captains
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Recent News

Build in Love Awards

Congratulations to our Term 1 recipients of the

Build in Love award for our core value of

Community. They are: 

Kindergarten - Georgia W, Year 1 - Hamish F,

Year 2 -Kye B, Year 3 - Daniel H, Year 4 - EJ M,

Year 5 - Felix T, Year 6 - Rory L, St Lucy’s Finch

Class- Axl M and St Lucy’s Robin Class - Ethan

R.

Upcoming Key Dates
 May 10 - 12 - NAPLAN for Years 3 and 5

May 24 - Diocesan Cross Country

May 27 - School Disco! More info to follow soon!

The theme is VIVID.

June 30 - Last Day of Term 2

https://www.facebook.com/joeysnarrabeen/posts/520296566215943
https://www.facebook.com/joeysnarrabeen/posts/520296566215943
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Things to Know

Are you our next
Canteen Helper?

We hope so! We're desperately looking for Canteen volunteers!

- It only takes a few hours (not the entire day)

- You're not on your own - you'll have someone to help you

- You don't need to be able to cook!

- We welcome Mums, Dads, Grandparents and friends too!

Find out what dates are available and how to sign up or email Nicole:

nicolegleadow@gmail.com

A huge effort was given by all St Joey’s

representatives at The Northern

Beaches Cross Country Carnival. A

special mention to Ryder D, Jacinta P,

Isaac C, Olivia C, Sadie J, Max B, Jude B,

Kaiya S, Charlie P and Millie R who made

it through to the next Representative

carnival. Well done!

Cross Country - 
Cluster Carnival

https://www.sjndbb.catholic.edu.au/news-events/canteen/
mailto:nicolegleadow@gmail.com

